
NOTICE:  

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 

Brandon Energy Committee  
 

 

 

 

The Brandon Select Board is seeking persons interested in becoming a participant on a 

new Energy Committee to aid in the development of an Energy Plan for the Town of 

Brandon.  This is a short term working group. Please send letters of interest to David 

Atherton, Town Manager, 49 Center Street, Brandon, VT  05733 or via email to 

datherton@townofbrandon.com.  All letters of interest should be received no later than 

May 21, 2018.  Appointments will be considered at the Tuesday, May 29, 2018 Select 

Board meeting.  Prospective committee members should plan to attend this meeting.   

 


